
Port News 

- 2012 Day of the Seafarer (IMO)
Source: World Maritime News, June 25, 2012
On 25 June 2012, the international Day of the Seafarer, the International Maritime Organization (IMO) is asking people around the world to use social networks to highlight just how important seafarers are to everyone on the planet, as they transport, all over the world, the vital items, commodities and components on which we all rely in our daily lives. Read more
- Brazil: IMO Reaffirms Its Commitment to Sustainable Maritime Development

Source: World Maritime News, June 25, 2012
The International Maritime Organization (IMO) has reaffirmed its commitment to supporting sustainable maritime development, during a side-event organized by IMO on 20 June at the Rio+20 United Nations Conference on Sustainable Development, in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. Read more
- Charleston and other Southeast, Gulf port cities need deeper waterways

 Source: The Post and Courier , June 22, 2012
U.S. seaports in the Southeast likely need up to $5 billion to deepen their shipping channels so they can trade with supersized cargo ships expected to arrive soon through an expanded Panama Canal, a federal agency said Thursday in a report to Congress. Read more
- Shipping Lines and Their Customers Need to Cooperate with Terminal Operators

Source: World Maritime News, June 21, 2012
To achieve required increases in terminal productivity on a consistent basis to handle larger vessels and tighter schedules, terminal operators and shipping lines, and their customers, will need to work more closely together to streamline the process, according to APM Terminals’ Head of Design and Innovation. Read more
- New Milestone Reached at the Panama Canal

Source: World Maritime News, June 20, 2012
A new milestone was reached at the Panama Canal, after completing the construction of the first monolith for the new locks on the Pacific end of the Panama Canal. This monolith is the first one to be completed from a total of 46 such structures being built in the Pacific locks upper chamber. The term monolith refers to each of the sections in which the lock walls are being divided to facilitate their construction. Read more
 - U.S. Seaport Agencies, Private-Sector Partners to Invest in Capital Improvements

Source: World Maritime News, June 19, 2012

In a recently completed survey that the American Association of Port Authorities (AAPA) initiated, U.S. seaport agencies and their private-sector partners plan to invest a combined $46 billion over the next five years in wide-ranging capital improvements to their marine operations and other port properties. Read more
 - CIP Secretariat announcements:
(i) In the cooperation framework between CIP, International Maritime Organization (IMO) and Port of Le Havre, we would like to extend an invitation requesting nominees for a fellowship to attend the Twenty-Sixth Advanced Course on Port Operations and Management to be hold from September 10 to October 12, 2012 in Le Havre, France. Candidates must have good working knowledge of either English or French. The due date to apply for this fellowship is June 25.   Should you are interested please send an e-mail to cip@oas.org for more information. 

(ii) Visit the "CIP-web foto" Official of the CIP to observe the presentations of the Third Hemispheric Conference on Environmental Managment Port (Montevideo- Uruguay, May). Click here
